
 

Public Hearing – Annual 2022 Budget Hearing 

November 09, 2021 

6:00 p.m. 

Andover Town Hall 

 

The Public Hearing was for the annual 2022 Budget Hearing, was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by 

Town Supervisor Gus Weber. 

 

A motion to start the public hearing was made by Heather Simon and seconded by Matt 

Zengerle. 5 Members approving, 0 Disapproving, 0 absent  Carried 
 

Town Board Members Present: Gus Weber-Town Supervisor; Heather Simon-Councilwoman, 

Joe Kent-Deputy Supervisor/Councilman, Wayne Grant-Councilman, Matt Zengerle- 

Councilman,Tasha Rossrucker-Clerk 

 

1 member from the Village was present; Jeanne Todd. 

 

A motion to close the public hearing was made by Heather Simon and seconded by Wayne 

Grant. 5 Members approving, 0 Disapproving, 0 absent  Carried 
 

There were no questions about the Annual 2022 Budget Hearing. The hearing was terminated at 

6:23 p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Tasha Rossrucker 

Clerk 


